Mr. & Mrs. Buckingham

2" February 2018

Mr. Dan Harris,

Planning & Rural Development
Cairngorm National Park

14 The Square

Grantown on Spey

PH26 3HG

MAIN ISSUES REPORT

PROPOSAL THC001 VILLAGE OF INSH

We write in support of the above proposal.

There should be more houses for local people and not villages made up of holiday
homes. We very much feel that a couple who have lived and worked around
Kingussie for the last 40 years and who own a brownfield site next to the boundary of
[nsh should be allowed to build a retirement home for themselves.

We have viewed the site which is just a clearing since the pylon has been removed
and the access is clear of trees also. The mains water and sewage run along the

roadside and so no septic tank would be required.

There are already 3 houses outwith Insh Boundary and we fully support the boundary
being extended to include this proposal.

Yours sincerely,

JUDY & JULES BUCKINGHAM






